
 

 

 
 

 
	

Pacific Palisades Community Council 
 

Pacific Palisades Community Council Now Taking Applications 
for the Area Five 2nd Alternate Representative Position 

 
(Pacific Palisades, CA – July 21, 2023) — Pacific Palisades Community Council (PPCC) is pleased to 
announce the opportunity for residents of PPCC Area Five in Pacific Palisades to apply to become a 
2nd Alternate Representative for this Area on the PPCC Board of Directors.  
 
The 2nd Alternate Area Five position has become vacant because the former 1st Alternate 
Representative, Sue Kohl, has become Vice-President of PPCC and the former 2nd Alternate 
Representative, Cliff Roberts, has been promoted, pursuant to PPCC’s bylaws, to the 1st Alternate 
position. 
 
Persons now interested in becoming 2nd Alternate Representative for Area Five must apply by 
submitting a Statement (details below); candidates for the positions will then be reviewed and 
nominated by the PPCC “Three Chairs” Committee and elected by the Board.  
 
The person elected as the Area Five 2nd Alternate will serve the same term as the Primary Area 
Representative, Kimberly Bloom (term ending on September 30, 2024).  Alternate Representatives 
are encouraged to attend meetings and to participate in the discussion of issues, but do not vote 
unless the Primary is absent.  
 
Applicants for the 2nd Alternate Area Five Representative position must live within the specified 
boundaries of PPCC Area Five in Pacific Palisades. Area Five includes the Alphabet Streets, north of 
Sunset from east of Temescal Canyon to and including upper Rivas Canyon. To see the specified 
Pacific Palisades area boundaries, visit www.pacpalicc.org (Area Maps tab).  
 
All interested persons must submit a Statement of any length which shall include the number of 
years residing in Pacific Palisades, the number of years as a resident of Area Five, the number of 
years at the applicant’s current principal residence and that address. The Statement must include the 
applicant’s position on issues they believe are of importance to the community, and may also include 
a few biographical facts including any skills that the applicant would bring to PPCC.  
 
For more information visit www.pacpalicc.org (Documents tab/Council Bylaws, Art. VIII.C.1-4). 
 
Applications for the Area Five 2nd Alternate position must be received by PPCC by 9pm on 
Sunday, August 20, 2023.  Email Statements to: info@pacpalicc.org.  
 
Please direct any questions to info@pacpalicc.org. 
 


